
 

 

Sporting Bulletin n°1 

 

Date:   16/06/2022 

Subject:  Race numbers and reverse gear 

 

RACE NUMBERS 

For the 2022 FIA Cross Car Academy Trophy, Article 10.2.7 of the Sporting Regulations will be 
modified as such:  
  
10.2.7 Competition numbers and Driver’s name  
The figures of the Competition numbers are displayed once on each side of the car and once on 
each side of a panel on the roof or on the bonnet. All other numbers are prohibited. The roof 
number must be permanently fixed on a vertical support having no sharp edges, in line with the 
front-rear axis of the car. The panel must measure 24 x 35cm. The number must be 18cm high 
with a stroke thickness of 4cm. (…) 
 

REVERSE GEAR 

 

Reverse gear will not be mandatory in the 2022 FIA Cross Car Academy Trophy. 

 


